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On May 26, 2022, the House Financial Services Committee held hearings on 
central bank digital currencies, or CBDCs, featuring testimony from Dr. Lael 
Brainard, vice chair of the Federal Reserve Board of Governors.  Sam Folb, a 
summer associate at Bracewell, sat through the hearing and discusses some of 
the key takeaways with Anne Termine on this episode of Bracewell Crypto Bits.
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